
 

 

 

Dear Members & Friends: 

The conference committee is happy to announce that we will be bringing back BINGO this year! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday Night, May 22 from 7:30-9:30 

 

Come join the executive board members along with the conference committee for 2 hours of 
fun!  

Make sure to bring door prizes whether you plan to play or not.  The prizes do not have to be 
big or expensive, perhaps a shirt from your school, a mug, or a gift card.  It’s a time to network 
with fellow financial aid professionals and have a great time doing it.  

So, whether you need your GPS or using your “Roadmap to Success”, they should all lead you to 
an exciting time. 

 

As your conference co-chairs, Merrian and I look forward to seeing many of you there!   

 

Nathan & Merrian  

 


